
Cabinet 29 January 2019 
 

Agenda Item 11: Commercial Strategy 
 

Addendum 
 
It is proposed that the following paragraph is added to section 4 pg 17 of the Commercial Strategy  
 
As set out in paragraph 2.2 of Section 3 above, all new initiatives will be fully explored and robustly 
challenged and if the outline business case demonstrates the initiative is worth pursuing a detailed 
business case will be produced. The business case will be presented to the relevant committee to 
seek approval (Cabinet or the Shareholder Sub-Cabinet) and will have clear timeframes and outputs. 
If the proposal is approved, these outputs will be measured against and reported to Members, either 
through the quarterly financial updates or through regular monitoring against the business plan as set 
out in the Council’s Constitution. 
 
 
 


